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It takes All Of Us to Reach All of Them 

“Way Of  Adoration ‘ Prayer Station’  

   The faithful prayers of our prayer partners is the fuel that 

propels this ministry to reach children.  God has replied  

abundantly as volunteers have humbly served unseen along 

side our church partners.   

   Please pray for the 70,000 Children in our area that have 

never clearly heard the Gospel.  One child this year did not 

know what a Bible was! 

New Life team serving  

The prayer of dedication  was 

done by Charles Kelly, a 

Sandhills committee member. 

Thanks to the Prayer Walk team! 
Celebration of a milepost in our walk together with the 

Lord, and the anticipation of His continued blessing. 

Macedonia Baptist, 

Central Baptist , New 

Life Church,  Massey 

Hill Baptist and Iglesia 

Bautista Central setup 

games for children.  

What a Blessing! 

“Oh, magnify the Lord with me, and let us exalt 

His name together! “ - Psalms 34:3 

“We will not hide them from 

their children, but tell to the 

coming generation the  

glorious deeds of the Lord”  

- Psalms 78:4a 

Youth from Manna Church, Central Baptist and  

Refuge Church compose the CYIA Worship Band.   

It does take all of us!  



  In Acts 27:11, Paul while under Roman arrest 
finds himself in a situation that required  
flexibility. In the midst of a storm when all seemed 
lost, Paul shared a message from God. He  
encouraged his fellow travelers not be afraid and 
work together. His commitment saved the lives of 
everyone and the gospel was heard by many.   
  In a 5-Day Club®,  the summer missionaries are 
stretched to be Spirit led and flexible too. Together 
they quickly become like  “a threefold cord” which 
is not easily  broken. (Ecc. 4:12 ESV) Together they 
learn to strengthen their faith in God by walking 
with him.  
 Often, we are faced similar dilemmas. Like Paul, 
we need to focus on unity (togetherness) and see 
God’s priority to share the Gospel. God wants to 
use our lives for his glory.  Would you consider 
partnering with us to change the future of many 
children’s lives?  Your gift of fifty dollars each 
month would help to prepare and send one teen 
summer missionary to share the Gospel. 
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Together 
It takes All of Us to reach All of Them. 

We are grateful!!   We praise God for local churches, 

businesses and volunteers at multiple levels who have 

allowed God to work through your lives and invest in 

the lives of so many children.  
 

 “The righteous . . . Will bear fruit in old age; they are 

ever full of sap and green to declare that the Lord is 

upright; He is my rock.” - Psalms 92:14-15 

“Almost 4 years ago I heard that Clement Elementary 

had a “Bible Club” and needed some help. After 3 

years of service with this club, this past year we saw 

great harvest! We had 55 children enrolled but  

averaged 35 in attendance weekly. It has been  

amazing to be a part of a wonderful team of men, 

women, and teenagers working together for God’s  

glory! We were blessed to see 14 students make  

professions of faith! Even more exciting, we saw 

change in the children’s lives! I loved hearing the  

stories of how they were excited to share about their 

faith at dance practice or ball games. We have  

several young men who are always excited to share 

their knowledge of God’s Word! To God be the  

glory!!! I am so thankful for the partnership with local 

churches, God’s people and CEF to share the Good 

News in my local public school! What a blessing!” 

Mrs. Jennifer Daniels 

shared about her  

experience serving with 

Union Grove Baptist in a 

Good News Club at  

Clement Elementary.  

Below is an excerpt of the 

testimony she shared at 

the Building Dedication. 

 Coming Events  
 

 

• 4th –Mini Spectacular Gospel event at 
Wallace Strawberry Festival. 

• 4th -Wordless Book training at South 
Erwin Baptist Church. 

• 5th—Rita Speaking to ladies group at 
Massey Hill Baptist Church 

• June 5-15 CYIA Training Camp 
 


